
 

   

 

TO: ALL BIDDERS 
 

 FROM: Sally Alvarez De Schreiner 
Chief, Procurement Services Section 
 

DATE: 22 September 2023  REF.: 
RFP 2023-0107/STOMOV  

     

    

 
SUBJECT: RFP No. 2023-0107/STOMOV  

Second Extension of deadline 
                                                   

                                                                           

 
 

Dear Bidders, 

 

The reference is made to Request for Proposal RFP No. 2023-0107 “Upgrading of Infrastructure and 

Support to the Installation of the Radionuclide Particulate Station at Buenos Aires, Argentina” (RFP).  

 

Please note that the deadline for the submission of proposal is extended to Friday, 6 October 2023 

17:00 hours, Vienna (Austria) local time. 

 

 

We bring to your attention and remind you that in accordance with Section 7 of the RFP Instructions for 

Preparation and Submission of Proposals, the Commission will accept Questions only via email which 

shall be sent to:  procurement@ctbto.org  
 

Except in case of responding to a RFP clarification, no bidder shall contact the Commission on any 

matter relating to the Proposal after its submission and until the award of the Contract. Any attempt to 

influence the Commission in its evaluation of the Proposal or the contract award decision may result in 

the rejection of the Proposal. 

 

 

We are looking forward to receiving your proposal prior to the extended deadline.  

 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 

FOR Sally Alvarez de Schreiner  

Chief, Procurement Services Section  
 

mailto:procurement@ctbto.org

